From: Zac Snow

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Stop ADEQ PLEASE
Date: Sunday, March 05, 2017 9:37:21 AM

Governor Hutchinson and staff,
PLEASE STOP ADEQ from issuing a Reg 5 permit to the industrial swine operation on Big Creek.

The previous administration did not do right by Arkansas citizens by allowing the CAFO in the first place
without proper notification.

PLEASE DO THE RIGHT THING AND DO NOT ALLOW THIS PERMIT.
Thank you from a life long explorer of the Buffalo River
Zac

Sent from my iPhone
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